SCHWABE COLL L December 16, 1946 Mr. Paul W. Marshall Bama Pie Company 2747 East Eleventh Street Tulsa 4, Oklahoma Dear Mr. Marshall: Your letter of December 13, 1946, relative to the labor situation of the country has been received at Congressman Schwabe's Washington office. While Congressman Schwabe is still in Oklahoma, it is anticipated that he will return to Washington shortly before the 80th Congress convenes early in January. Upon his arrival here, I shall take pleasure in bringing your letter to his attention, and can assure you of his interest in your remarks. The Congressman is always grateful to his constituents for an expression of their views on current issues. Thanking your for your interest in having written Mr. Schwabe, and with all good wishes, I am Sincerely yours, V. W. Dryden, Secretary





BAMA PIE COMPANY 2747 EAST ELEVENTH STREET TULSA 4, OKLAHOMA

Dec. 13, 1946

Dear Rep. Schwabe;

As a veteran representive who has fought fearlessly for the preservation of or Capitalistic form of government, you return to Congress. In the past you have fought for equal rights for capital as well as labor. I am confident you will do the dame in the future.

It is generally believed that the next Congress will immediately tackle the job of equalizing the rights of capitol and labor. Suggestions for new laws will come thick and fast. The general trend will be to write more laws and more laws and more laws. Could it be possible that we have to many laws now? Isn't it high time we remeber Thomas Jeffersons' words when he said "most bad government comes from too much government."

repeal the laws intended to destroy the Constitution of the United States and you return to America the rive

Freedoms we cherish.

Sincerely,
Paul W. Marshall